On Friday 21st of May I went to Drum Castle.  It was a nice day.  When I arrived at school everyone was sitting at their tables.  Everyone was ready to go.  Then we were on the bus at 8.40am.  It took a long time to get to Drum castle – it took 2 hours because of the traffic.  After all the traffic we finally arrived at the wonderful Drum castle.  When we got off the bus Ann our tour lady said we could have a break so we all went to the adventure playground.  After the adventure playground we went in the castle.  Ann told us about a door called a yett.  It was a metal door which was black, my favourite colour.  We weren’t allowed in the dungeon because of bats.  We went into the tower.  It was very high.  After that we went in to the bus to get our pack lunch.  We ate our lunch.  Next we went back in to the bus.  We went back to school but we were 5 minutes late.
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